
 

 

              Date :9.4.24 
  ROYAL OAK INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL 

                   Sr. Sec. C.B.S.E. Affiliated (2024-25) 

    GRADE – II MONTHLY  PLANNER –2024 
 

 

Dear Parents, 
Greetings! 

 
Please find the academic plan and activities for the month of April and May. 

                          

 
 

                                  APRIL-MAY 
 

ENGLISH MATHS HINDI E.V.S G.K. 

THEME-1 
Word Kraft 

● CVC Words 

● Consonant Blends 

● Double Consonant 

● Vowel Combinations 

( ea / ear / eigh / oa ) 

● Long vowel ‘ i ’ 

● Third sound of ‘ a ‘ 

● ‘ o ‘ as Schwa  
Mixed words  
Mindknack words / 
Sight words 

Reading Treasure 
 
L -1 The Donkey and 
the Load of Salt 

 
Activity :  Letter Pong 

 THEME 1 : MYSELF 

 Looking Back (Page 
no.1 and 2) 

 3-Digit Numbers (Page 
no.3 and 4) 

 Understanding 
Numbers (Page no.5 to 
13) 

 Predecessor and 
Successor (Page 
no.14) 

 Comparison of 
Numbers (Page no.15 
and 16) 

 Ascending and 
Descending Orders 
(Page no.17) 

 Building Numbers (Page 
no.18 to 20 

Theme 1- 
Myself  

शब्द निर्माण 

 ध्वनि निज्ञाि, 

शब्द रचिा, शब्द  

पठि, शब्द 

अभ्यास 

 

समनित्य प्रकमश 

 अध्याय 1 

ईमािदारी 

 

नियमकलमप: 

शब्द रचिा 

 

Theme 2-

Family 

शब्द निर्माण  

शब्द पठि, शब्द 

THEME 1 : 
MYSELF 
 

 Living and 

Non-living 

things  

 Parts of the 

body 

 Self-health 

and hygiene  

 Neighborhood 

and Clean 

surroundings 

 

Activity :- 
Showcasing of 
internal organs 
(Heart and 
Lungs) 
 

 L–1 Spots 

The 

Missing 

Things 

 L-2  

Forests 

 L-3 

Unique 

Fruits 

 L-4 

Healthy 

Indian 

Plate 



 

 

 
Theme – 2 : Family 
 
Word Kraft 

 

 Consonant Diagraph 
(ch) 

  Vowel Combination  
( ee , oo , ew, old ) 

 ‘ew’ and ‘old’ Vowel 
Combination  

 ‘a’ as a long vowel  

 Soft  c 

 Silent u  

 Mixed words    

 Mindknack Words  

 Low Frequency Words 

Reading Treasure 
 L – 2 The Boy and 

The Apple Tree  
 

Gram-e-magic 
 L-1 Components of 

language   

 L-2 Letters and 
Alphabets 
 

Activity : Criss-cross  

 

 Even and Odd Numbers 
(Page no.21 to23 

 Ordinal Numbers (Page 
no.24 to 27) 

 Who am I? (Page no.28) 
Activity :- *  Abacus 
for place value 

 
 THEME – 2 : FAMILY 

 Looking Back (Page 
no.29) 

 Count Forward (Page 
no.30) 

 Addition Facts (Page 
no.31 

 Addition of Two Digit 
Numbers (Page no.32) 

 Regrouping (Page 
no.33 and 34) 

 Addition of Three 2-
digit Numbers with 
Regrouping (Page 
no.43 and 44) 

 Looking Back (Page 
no.45) 

Activity :- *  Addition 
fun with clothespins. 

अभ्यास 

 

समनित्य प्रकमश 

 अध्याय 2 चतुर 

निल्ली 

 

व्यमकरण 

 

िर्ण निचार शब्द 

और शब्द भेद, 

संज्ञा 

 

नियमकलमप:-

चकाई के चकदूम 

(निलोम शब्द) 

 

 
THEME – 2 : 
FAMILY 
 
Family    

 Family 

Relations 

and Family 

Tree  

 Types and 

Cultural of 

Families  

  

Families 

Beyond Home 

       

Activity  :-  
My Family 
 

 

 L-5 

Toyland 

 L-6 Food 

of Animals 

 L-7 Our 

Flag 

 

 

 

 

 Computer : Ch. 1-Know your computer Ch-2 Uses of computer 

 Practical : Word Pad 

 
 
 

ART & CRAFT DANCE MUSIC  VALUE EDUCATION 

Art - Page no: 3-5 & 14 
Craft - Hand Print on 
Earth Day, Mother’s 
Day Card 
 

 Enjoyment class 

 Solo dance 
performance 

 Basic hand movement 

 Basic foot steps 

Key Notes on Sargams  
& School Songs 

 

 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 

TAEKWONDO YOGA BADMINTON SKATING 
2nd and 3rd  week- 

 Introduction of Games 

 Stretching Exercise 

4th week- 

Punches introduction 

2nd and 3rd  Week- 

 Sukhasana 

 Vajrasana – 

Introduction and benefit 

4th week- 

 Padamasana 

 Bhujangasana- 

Introduction and benefit 

Introduction of 

game 

 

2nd and 3rd  week- 

 Introduction of Games 

 Hand Co- ordination  

 Body  

Balancing  

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
         

 
 
 
      
      Looking forward to a fruitful month of learning!  

 

With warm regards, 

ROIS 

 

 

 

 

SPECIAL DAYS/ EVENTS HOLIDAYS 

07th April – World heritage day 

 

22nd April – Earth Day. 

 
27th April 2024- PTM 

11.04.24 – Eid-ul-Fitr 
 

 


